
Publish Date: 
From: 

Expiration Date:  

April 15, 2024  
Technical Service 
April 29, 2024 

Subject: Update: BMW Delivery Stop: Valvetronic  
We wanted to provide an update on the recent Valvetronic Recall that was issued this past Friday.  We 
are working diligently to provide a software solution in response to the Recall, and we are anticipating 
software availability to Dealers by Thursday. 

Sincerely, 
Technical Service 

 


